
April 13, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Food Distribution:  

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.  

The remaining schedule for food distribution for this week is Wednesday, April 15, 2020, and Friday, 

April 17, 2020. The location of the meal distribution is the MS/HS auditorium doors from 11:00am-

12:30pm.  

 

Closure Information:   

• A meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, April 15 with administrators to discuss the first week of 
remote instruction and discuss any necessary adjustments. Specific information about year- end 
events will also be discussed. A survey will be released to families of seniors to gather 
information about end of year activities.  

 

• The Governor announced that schools will remain closed for the remainder of the 2019-2020 
school year, but learning will not stop. It is the intention of the Brentwood Borough School 
District to continue to provide remote instruction through June 5, 2020.  

 

• The District applied for the Continuity of Education Equality grant. The maximum amount was 
requested which was $61,750. This grant was open to all schools including charter and cyber 
school. A total of $5 million dollars was allocated for the grant and schools are to be notified by 
April 17, 2020.  

  

 


